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Welcome!
Welcome to Centenary United Methodist Church.
Thank you for worshiping with us today! We are grateful for your presence and invite you to participate in our 
worship, program and ministry life here at Centenary. We hope the worship will inspire and comfort you as we 
hear God’s message proclaimed. Current ministry and event opportunities may be found in the announcements 
portion of the bulletin. Our ministers, staff and ushers are happy to assist you with any questions you may have.

OUR VISION

Stay Connected with Centenary

FACEBOOK
centenarymethodist

PODCAST
Apple iTunes & Google Play

WEBSITE
www.centenary-ws.org

APP
Apple iTunes & Google Play

Striving to be a vibrant Christian community, loving God and 
loving neighbor downtown and throughout the region.

Artwork
The Creation ~ Allison Pegram

Throughout the summer, 
original artwork is being 
created by Allison and Elliott 
Pegram. The pieces coincide 
with our summer theme of 
Great Stories of Our Faith.



And God said, “Let the land produce living creatures according to their 
kinds: the livestock, the creatures that move along the ground, and the 
wild animals, each according to its kind.” And it was so. God made the wild 
animals according to their kinds, the livestock according to their kinds, 
and all the creatures that move along the ground according to their kinds. 
And God saw that it was good. Then God said, “Let us make mankind in 
our image, in our likeness, so that they may rule over the fish in the sea and 
the birds in the sky, over the livestock and all the wild animals, and over 
all the creatures that move along the ground.” So God created mankind 
in his own image, in the image of God he created them; male and female 
he created them. God blessed them and said to them, “Be fruitful and 
increase in number; fill the earth and subdue it. Rule over the fish in the sea 
and the birds in the sky and over every living creature that moves on the 
ground.” Then God said, “I give you every seed-bearing plant on the face 
of the whole earth and every tree that has fruit with seed in it. They will be 
yours for food. And to all the beasts of the earth and all the birds in the sky 
and all the creatures that move along the ground—everything that has the 
breath of life in it—I give every green plant for food.” And it was so. God 
saw all that he had made, and it was very good. And there was evening, 
and there was morning—the sixth day.			                  (NIV)

This is the word of God for the people of God. Thanks be to God.

"...and it was good"

GATHERING MUSIC

WELCOME/ANNOUNCEMENTS

PASSING THE PEACE

COMMISIONING

SCRIPTURE
Genesis 1:24-31

SERMON

SONG

JOYS & CONCERNS

OFFERING OUR GIFTS/SONG

PRAYER OF DEDICATION

CLOSING SONG

BENEDICTION
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LET US WORSHIP
Trinity Sunday • 8:30 am • June 16, 2019

The Reverend Dr. P. Glenn Kinken III, preaching
Eddie Pollock, liturgist
Dee Hettinger, lector

The Community Gathers 
We welcome you to worship today!  Our deepest desire is that you 

have come to encounter the living, loving God and find yourself 
knowing His great love for you.
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Sundays
8:30 am			  Simplify Worship		  Memorial Auditorium
9:00 am			  Rejoice! Worship 		  Sanctuary
11:00 am		  Traditional Worship  		  Sanctuary

Wednesdays
7:00 pm		  Roots Revival  			   Memorial Auditorium

RENOVATION WORSHIP SCHEDULE

MEMBERSHIP
We  are eager to share Centenary’s story with you. If  you are interested in learning about church 
membership, please contact Rev. Jeremy Pegram (336-724-6311 ext. 1361)/jpegram@centenary-
ws.org.

WATCH
Each Sunday morning, our 11:00 am worship service is broadcast on the Internet through our 
Live Stream. Visit www.centenary-ws.org. Once there, scroll to the bottom of the home page and 
click on either the Live Stream cloud logo or the Live Stream button. 

HEARING LOOP
Our Sanctuary is fitted with a Hearing Loop system. 
Please switch your hearing device to T-coil. 
If you need a listening device, please contact one of our ushers.
Be sure to sit on the pews located on the floor of the Nave.

LEARN MORE ABOUT CENTENARY
There is always something happening at Centenary and we invite you to join us. Learn more 
about Centenary offerings by visiting centenary-ws.org. You may also find us on Facebook by 
searching “CentenaryMethodist.”   To learn more about life at Centenary, contact the church 
office (336-724-6311) and ask to speak with a minister.

WEEKLY EMAIL
Stay connected by signing up for our weekly email blast which goes out every Thursday at 5 pm. 
Provide your email address on the fellowship folder pad and we will do the rest.



CELEBRATIONS AND CONCERNS

The Chancel flowers are given in loving memory of 
Harold Pollard and all the wonderful fathers we have 
loved and lost and in honor of the fathers we are lucky to 
have among us.

We celebrate the baptism of Eliza Katherine Brendle, 
daughter of Andrew and Amber Brendle, and sister to 
Wade (3).

Sympathy is extended to Selwyn Matthews in the death of 
her mother, Virginia Clark Hall, on May 31, 2019.

We welcome new members Ken & Melanie Carlson, Jr.

We welcome new members John & Samantha Turner.

We welcome new members Chip & Shea Crutchfield.

 

EVENT REGISTRATIONS

To register for events at Centenary, please visit the church 
website at www.centenary-ws.org. Once there, choose 
the engage tab at the top of the page and select the sign-
up link. Should you need assistance, please contact our 
church receptionist, Juana Jasinto (ext.1300)/jjasinto@
centenary-ws.org.

CHANCEL FLOWERS

A wonderful way to honor or remember a loved one, 
friend, group, or anniversary is by providing flowers in 
our Sanctuary for Sunday morning services. Our Flower 
Calendar has an open date on June 30 as well as several 
other dates throughout 2019. If interested, please contact 
Paige Morgan Foy (ext. 1358)/pmorganfoy@centenary-
ws.org.

ACCEPTING RESUMES 

Children's Ministry Assistant

We are currently accepting resumes for our full time 
Children's Ministry Assistant position. This position 
works in partnership with Kate May to vibrantly lead our 
children's ministry. If you know of anyone who might be 
interested in being considered for this position encourage 
them to see the job description on our church website. 
Please be in prayer for the person God is preparing to join 
the leadership of our children's ministry.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

In Memoriam

Emily Williamson 
June 5, 2019  

The ministers and members of Centenary Church 
extend their deepest sympathy to the bereaved 
families and pray they may know the comfort 

and peace of our Heavenly Father.



CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Nursery Drop-off and Pick-up 

All nursery rooms are in their renovation space in The Hub 
on the second floor. This is just up the steps from Glad 
Tidings. As always, we will have nurseries for infants 
through pre-kindergarteners from 8:30 am through the end 
of the 11 am worship service. 

Children's Worship during 9:00 am & 11:00 am Service  

Each week, our kindergarten through third graders are 
invited to children's worship during the 9 am & 11 am 
services. Kids start the service with their parents and then, 
part-way through the service, are invited to Room 216 with 
our children's ministry staff for a special time of worship 
created especially for them. We return before the service is 
over. Pews are reserved in the front of Sanctuary. Children 
should be picked up there when the service has finished. 
Contact Rev. Kate May (ext. 1331)/kmay@centenary-ws.
org. 

Vacation Bible School  

VBS registration is now open! Join us Sunday, July 28 - 
Thursday, August 1. You can register by going to the 
Centenary website and clicking on the “engage” tab, then 
“sign up”, and scroll until you see the VBS logo. This 
summer we’ll have a new adventure as we move our VBS to 
Calvary Moravian (600 Holly Avenue). It will be all the fun 
you know and love just in a new location. Watch for more 
details coming soon.

Children's Ministry Summer Dates

Be sure to join us for all the fun in children's ministry this 
summer! Need more information? Contact Kate May (ext. 
1331/kmay@centenary-ws.org)

Older Elementary Mission Week: June 25-27, rising 4-6 
graders
Centenary Week at Camp Tekoa: July 7-13, rising 4-6 
graders
Vacation Bible School: July 28-August 1; 4 year olds 
through rising 6 graders

And join us for Sunday school every Sunday starting today, 
when we'll be building and learning our way through the 
Old Testament with Legos!

YOUTH

June 16 
7:30 am	 Mountain TOP Mission Team 		
	 packing up gear for our trip 
8:30 am	 Commissioning of our Mountain 	
	 TOP Mission Team 
8:30, 9:00, 11:00 am	 Worship 
10:00 am	 Breakaway Summer Sunday 		
	 school led by our summer intern, 	
	 Andrew Epermanis 
NO BIBLE STUDY TONIGHT – Happy Father’s Day, 
enjoy the evening with your family! 

Faith and Health in College
Thursdays • 6:00 pm • Youth Room in The Haven
June 6-August 1 • No Class June 20 or July 4

If you are a college student home for the summer and seeking 
to build and create community over the next few weeks, 
join Centenary’s Summer Ministry Intern, Emily Rivers for 
a seven-week study on health, wellness, and spirituality. 
Over the course of the seven weeks, students will explore 
what it means to embody their faith as a college student as 
they cultivate skills for living a healthy and balanced life. 
Attendance for all session is not required for participation. 
Please contact Emily Rivers for more information at (ext. 
1370)/erivers@centnary-ws.org.

CONGREGATIONAL CARE

Stephen Ministry
Asking the right questions . . . 

“It’s just so easy to be with my Stephen Minister.  He’s 
just so tuned in to what I’m doing that he knows the right 
questions. He’s not there to tell me what to do. He’s there to 
get me to talk to myself until I discover what is necessary.” 

Could you or someone you know benefit from a Stephen 
Minister’s help through a difficult time?  If so, contact Judy 
Ingram (336-407-3986), Phil Ashley (336-766-0196), or 
Rev. Craig Ford (ext. 1353). Trained and caring help is 
available through Centenary’s Stephen Ministry.

Funeral Planning

Centenary has developed a funeral planning kit that is 
designed to guide you through the maze of questions 
about who to call, planning the service and reception, and 
information about purchasing a columbarium niche, as 
well as other topics. These are valuable tools that families 
can use to make decisions during the stressful time of 
making immediate funeral plans, or when planning ahead. 
Kits are available for pick up at the church. Contact Sandra 
Gramley (ext. 1352)/sgramley@centenary-ws.org.8
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SENIOR ADULTS

Senior Adult Luncheon
Thursday • June 20 • Memorial Auditorium • 11:45 am

This will be the last senior adult luncheon of the spring 
The program will be presented by Kristin Schewckie one 
of the outstanding soloist in the chancel choir. You recall 
that Kristin sang "Blessed Assurance" at the closing of the 
service on the Sunday of the music and the arts recognition. 
Kristin will present a program of Patriotic Music along with 
other selections. Please register by emailing chasmonroe@
yahoo.com or (336) 773-0446.

ENGAGEMENT

Summer Yoga

Join our Ministry Intern, Emily Rivers, for summer yoga. 
Classes are on Mondays at 6pm in the Centenary Dining 
Room. Classes are from June 3 through August 5. We 
will not have class on June 17 or July 1. Ages 14 and up 
are welcome. Be sure to bring your yoga mat or a towel. 
For more information, please contact Emily (ext. 1370)/
erivers@centenary-ws.org.

MUSIC AND THE ARTS

Chorus Auditions 
 
The Winston-Salem Girls Chorus (WSGC) is now holding 
auditions for new singers from the ages of 8 - 18. WSGC 
is a non-profit, graded, community choral program, and a 
partner with Centenary's Music and the Arts Ministries. 
WSGC is proud to begin celebrating their 21st Anniversary 
Season and invites girls to come and join us! For more 
information or to schedule an audition: WSGCSing@aol.
com, (336-922-4073), or www.wsgirlschorus.org.

YOUNG ADULTS

Project H.O.P.E. 
Saturday • July 13 • 9:30 am – 11:30 am
505 Deacon Blvd, Winston-Salem, NC 

Let’s help our people eat! Join other young adults from 
Centenary UMC in assembling meals for children and 
packing hundreds of bags of fresh produce for adults. All 
ages, including children, are welcome to participate in this 
volunteer opportunity with Project H.O.P.E.! Please visit the 
project H.O.P.E. website and sign up to volunteer on July 
13. You may also contact Kathryn Ruckart (kwaugh89@
gmail.com). Slots are limited (only 18 total slots available).

DAYBREAK/RESPITE CARE

Respite Care Needs Volunteers 

One volunteer says “the satisfaction I receive from my 
time spent at DAYBreak far outweighs the efforts I put 
into the program.  I realize I am always “in the moment” 
with the participants.  This is their gift to me.  I don’t think 
about what happened yesterday or what I need to get done 
tomorrow.  I am happily focused only on my friends at 
DAYBreak.” 

There are no special skills required to volunteer with the 
Respite Care ministry…just a caring and loving heart.  A 
couple hours in the mornings or afternoon once a week 
would help out tremendously.  Sharing in the conversation, 
helping to serve lunch, or just sitting quietly with a 
participant are gifts you could share. Contact Debbie Pilson 
at (ext. 1345)/dpilson@centenary-ws.org. 

MISSIONS

Loaves & Fishes
June Food of the Month

Loaves & Fishes offers support and sustenance to our 
neighbors each Tuesday morning, and your donations help 
keep our food pantry stocked. For the month of June, we 
are collecting  breakfast items eg. oatmeal, breakfast bars, 
cereal. Please bring your food donations to the Missions 
bins, located just inside the 4½ Street Entrance.

Betty and Jim Holmes Food Bank Garden 
Saturdays • 9:30 am - 11:00 am

The Betty and Jim Holmes Food Bank Garden invites you 
to join hands with others to grow food for those who are 
struggling to put food on their tables. At the Food Bank 
Garden, we grow vegetables and melons for Second Harvest 
Food Bank. It is a great outdoor mission opportunity for all 
ages. The garden is open every Saturday from 9:30-11:00 
am. Hours will be increased as harvesting begins.  Website 
for schedule is: foodbankgarden.shutterfly.com We are 
located at Crossnore School and Children’s Home, 1001 
Reynolda Road and have three fields in a beautiful setting 
looking at the field with the cows. For more information, 
contact harvest.tomatoes@gmail.com
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Fall Haiti Mission Trip
October 10-14, 2019

Each October, a group travels to Port-au-Prince, Haiti for 
5 days. In that time, we connect with our friends 
at Haiti Outreach Ministries, participate in light 
construction or other work projects, visit local orphanages, 
and worship and fellowship with our brothers and sisters 
there.  For questions or to register, please contact Rev. 
Jeremy Pegram (ext. 1361). The deadline to sign-up is June 
30.

ROOTS REVIVAL

Wednesday • June 19 • Memorial Auditorium • 7 pm

Roots Revival is a midweek worship service grounded in 
Americana/roots-based music featuring Martha Bassett and 
friends. This week, we will have a potluck and evening of 
music from our talented congregants. Invite a friend and 
join us at 6:30 pm for food and fellowship and stay for 
music and merriment at 7:00 pm Bring a dessert or a side 
dish to share.  The church is providing chicken! Learn 
more by contacting Rev. Bret Cogan (ext. 1334)/bcogan@
centenary-ws.org or Rev. Jeremy Pegram (ext. 1361)/
jpegram@centenary-ws.org.
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CENTENARY LEADERSHIP CONNECTIONS

Reverend Dr. P. Glenn Kinken III, Senior Minister
gkinken@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1362

Mary Ann Wexler, Executive Director
mwexler@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1346

Reception Desk • 336-724-6311
Use Extensions Below Staff Listing

Minister on Call (Prompt 2) 

Martha Bassett
Alternative Music Leader

mbassett@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1343 

Susan Bates
Organist and Music Associate

sbates@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1340

Reverend Bret Cogan
Assoc. Minister of Adult Formation & Education 

bcogan@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1334

Kristy Eaton
Contributions

keaton@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1341

Reverend R. Craig Ford
Associate Minister  

cford@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1353

Sandra Gramley
Congregational Care Coordinator

sgramley@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1352

Stacy Holley
Exec. Assistant to Senior Minister

sholley@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1359

Reverend Kate May
Associate Minister with Children

kmay@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1331

John Markle
Director of Operations

jmarkle@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1347

Reverend Jeremy Pegram
Assoc. Minister of Evangelism & Engagement

jpegram@centenary-ws.org  | ext. 1361

Doug Peninger
Director of Communications 

dpeninger@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1368

Debbie Pilson
Director of DAYBreak/Respite Care
dpilson@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1345

Tamara M. Pollock
Director of Youth Ministries  

tpollock@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1337

Emily Rivers
Ministry Intern

erivers@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1370

John Rogers
Director of Information Technology
jrogers@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1356

June Stegall
Interim Director of Music

jstegall@centenary-ws.org | ext. 1339
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